
 
All members and their guests are invited to participate in AROO's Annual Fall
Overnighter Tour, which will be held Saturday-Sunday, October 5-6, starting at
9:00 AM departing from Salem.
Join us for a day of leisurely mountain and coastal driving from Salem to
Yachats.  We will have a group lunch at Pelican Brewing in Lincoln City, and a
group dinner at Ono Restaurant in Yachats.
Please make your reservations now for lodging!
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AROO's ANNUAL FALL TOUR
Saturday-Sunday, October 5-6

SALEM-YACHATS

SATURDAY-SUNDAY, OCTOBER 5-6 

Tribute to Good Food, Better Views and Fun Roads

Last year’s tour featured two great restaurants on the way down to Yachats.  After

hearing universal raves about the food (and no complaints about the beach), we

are returning to Yachats via some different roads.

Pelican Brewing in Lincoln City will be our lunch destination.  I highly recommend

the tri-tip sandwich along with a cup of soup, but last year’s group tried a variety of

entrees and everyone was very happy.  The beer is really good too!

Our dinner in Yachats will again be at ONA.  We enjoyed a happy hour with

fabulous appetizers (thanks to the AROO board), and then a dinner that was truly

outstanding.  

I have reserved the area next to the bar for our group.  The space is limited to 22

folks.  However, those that sign-up late can still join us for drinks and appetizers…

you will just need to make your own dinner reservation in the main room.  I will

maintain a list and let you know if you will need your own reservations.  

Lodging recommendations include the Overleaf Motel and the Fireside.  Both are

oceanfront, with the Overleaf being more upscale.  Both are offering online

reservations for Oct. 5.  However, as any Native Oregonian knows, weekends on

the coast in early fall are extremely popular and oceanfront lodging becomes very

scarce.  That is a hint!

For those that wish to tag along, I will have a suggested route back to civilization

on Sunday.  Leaving around 10, we will enjoy some county back roads to Albany

and have lunch at Long Timber Brewing where the tour will end. 

Let me know if you are joining us.  I will need alert the Pelican, ONA and Long

Timber how many to expect. 

Once you make your reservations, be sure to send me an RSVP e-mail letting me

know you are coming.  I will need to work on lunch and dinner accommodations.

Contact Tom McGirr at tomsredalfa@gmail.com or 503-362-8597 for details.

PLEASE RSVP by clicking on the button below!  We would like to have a general

head/car count.  ALSO make your lodging reservations now, or at least soon!

Click here to RSVP for Fall Tour

Click here to visit AROO Website

Click here to visit the Northwest Classic Car Challenge Website
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